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Via email:    marcus.crudden@esc.vic.gov.au  
    water@esc.vic.gov.au  
 
Dear Marcus, 
 
Annual Price Review 2022-23 Application 
 
I am pleased to provide you with our application for Annual Price Review of Fees and 
Charges 2022-2023 for approval by the Essential Services Commission (ESC). 
 
Attached are the following items: 
 

1. 2022-23 Application for Annual Price Review (MS Word) 
2. Tariff Approval 2022-23 (MS Excel): 

Information; Revenue Cap; MDBA Adjustment; PxQ & GMW Appendix A 
 
We are required to distribute and publish the Fees and Charges to Customers 25 Business 
Days prior to 1 July 2022 to coincide with the notification timeframes set by the ACCC. We 
therefore would appreciate your approval as soon as possible.    
 
Should you have any questions or require anything further, please do not hesitate to contact 
Michael Gomez on 0400 155 072 or Tracey Hood on 0447 195 252. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

  
 
 
Michael Gomez  
GENERAL MANAGER - BUSINESS & FINANCE 
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Marcus Crudden   
Director, Price Monitoring and Regulation 
Essential Services Commission 
Level 8, 570 Bourke Street 
MELBOURNE VIC 3000 

 28 April 2022 
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